
Brooks, David K., EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Adam Rankin <AGRankin@hollandhart.com> 
Thursday, September 20, 2012 10:52 AM 
Brooks, David K., EMNRD 
RE: Case No. 14881; Application of EOG Resources for a Non-Standard Spacing Unit, etc 

David, 

I have a draft proposed order ready, and have sent it to Scott Dawson for SLO review last week, but have not heard back 
from him yet. If I don't hear back from him in the next few days, I will go ahead and submit it to the Division for 
consideration. 

From: Brooks, David K., EMNRD [mailto:david,brooks@state.nm,usl 
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2012 2:15 PM 
To: Adam Rankin 

Subject: Case No. 14881; Application of EOG Resources for a Non-Standard Spacing Unit, etc 

Good Afternoon, Adam 

I was thinking that you requested to prepare a draft order in this case. However, I find nothing about that in the 
record. Either I am thinking about some other case, or the discussion was off the record. 

Please advise if you want me to hold this for any reason or if I should go ahead and approve it with our standard order 
for such cases. 

Best, 
Adam 

Sincerely 

David Brooks 

l 


